
SVP Covid-19 Shoot Plan 

We welcome you back to the range to enjoy a day of fun and fellowship!  If you 

are not feeling well please stay home and join us another day.  The following 

guidelines are to help you be more comfortable returning to shoot.  Please feel 

free to take any additional precautions you need in order to feel safe. 

Registration 

• If you are not yet a member or have not signed a waiver for 2020, please 
refer our website www.sheyennevalleypeacekeepers.com to find the 
membership form.  Even if you don’t want a full membership, this is the 
form to use as a waiver.  

• Please email us at svpcas@gmail.com or indicate on our Facebook event if 
you plan to attend.  Feel free to include shooting partner requests. 

• We will be pre-assigning shooters to posses as much as possible. 

• Please bring a check or correct change if possible. 

• Gloves will be worn by those working in the registration building. 

• Hand sanitizer will be available at the registration building. 
 

Match 

• Hand sanitizer will be available at each stage’s unload table and the 

watering stations. 

• Wipes will be located at each load table for timers & iPads. 

• Cookies will still be available in snack-sized bags for grab & go. 

• We will have small water bottles in coolers. 

• Gloves will be available in the stage boxes. 

• There will be no expediting of firearms but be sure to ask if you need 

assistance moving to and from the stage. 

• Please bring and use pickers & buckets for retrieving brass. 

Bathrooms 

• Each bathroom will be stocked with hand sanitizer, disinfectant spray and 

paper towels. 

 

SVP accepts no responsibility for health consequences if you choose to attend 

http://www.sheyennevalleypeacekeepers.com/

